
 
 
 
 
 
 
         September 23, 2020 
 
SPECIAL ORDER NO. 18 
 
ASSIGNMENT AS DEPARTMENT OF SOUTH CAROLINA SOUTHERN CONFERENCE COMMITTEE FOR 2021-
2022 
 
To: PSC Richard Bell, Chairman 
 Department Sr. Vice Commander Dwight Hora Member 
 
 
You are hereby assigned as the Southern Conference Committee for 20211-2022 year, in which the 
Department of South Carolina will host the Southern Conference Meeting.  All members will receive  
guidance from Chairman, PSC Richard Bell. 
 
       BY ORDER OF THE STATE COMMANDER 
 
 
       EDWIN TUFTS II 
       STATE COMMANDER 
 
ATTESTED BY: 
 
 
BETTY J. HILLIARD 
STATE ADJUTANT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
**Department Secretary, Kate Brock has been appointed to this Committee by the VFW Department of 
South Carolina Auxiliary 


